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To Parents of Bus #15 Students (along High St area): 
 
Due to the city construction projects going on along High St between St. Rt. 55 & Scioto St, bus 
stops will be temporarily moved until the bus can travel once again along High St.  
 
This notice is to share where your child’s bus stop has moved to until the bus route can return 
back to normal along High St. We will continue to work with the city to see when the bus will 
operate as planned according to the postcard you should have already received in the mail. 
You will be informed when the bus will resume service as scheduled along High St. 
 
Please note, the times on your bus postcard will not reflect the time at each temporary stop 
due to changes in direction the bus must travel along Walnut St. Please ensure your child is at 
their assigned temporary bus stop at minimum 10 minutes prior to what is listed on the 
postcard. In the afternoon, the bus should be operating within a 10 minute window of what is 
on the postcard. As always, these times are dependent on traffic and construction delays. 
 
 
 

Temporary Busing Changes: 
 

High St & Broadway St: Will be located at Broadway St & Walnut St 
 

High St & Powell Ave: Will be located at Powell Ave & Walnut St 
 

High St & Thompson St: Will be located at Thompson St & Walnut St 
 

High St & College St: Will be located at College St & Walnut St 
 

High St & Abbey Ln: Will be located at Water St & Walnut St 
 
 


